
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 4th May 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
A huge thank you to all the parents that helped on the trip we couldn’t 
have done it without you!  

            
This week in Reception we learnt about… 
 
Phonics: We revised phase 2 and 3 sounds and practised our phase 3 
tricky words.  
 
Literacy: We created a plan to write our recount to Paradise Wildlife 
Park.  
Key Vocabulary: First, next, then, after that, finally, full stop.  
 
Numeracy:  
We made towers of ten then broke them into two and added the two 
numbers together.  
Key Vocabulary: add, amount, count, altogether, total.  
 
Topic: 
We continued learning about our new topic ‘Why do zebras have stripes’, 
and learnt a new chant song called ‘Kye Kye Kule’ We also looked into 
where Africa is and the landscape using google earth.  
We painted the African sunset and a silhouette of the animals and the 
landscape.  
 
 
 
This is what Reception will be learning about next week:  
 
 
We will continue to learn the story ‘Monkey Puzzle’ and will have 
challenges to complete throughout the week about the story.  
 
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise these sounds, ai, ee, igh, oa, oo can you recognise these 

sounds in books you read.  
 
 
Just a note to say: As the weather gets warmer can you make sure your 
child has sunblock on in the morning and bring in a sun hat.  
 
 
 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs 
Godfrey.  
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